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Every time I hear an Amber alert, I jump for joy that another child has been saved 

from the evil clutches of Oregon's DHS. 

 

The reality is that Oregon takes away far too many children from parents, usually by 

confusing poverty with neglect. DHS fat cat bureaucrats are judgmental and hold 

implicit bias while pretending to spout DEI goals. 

 

In terms of child runaways, most of them are not escaping their families - they're 

escaping Oregon's foster system of child trafficking. This bill enables further 

trafficking and abuse. Most worrisome, this bill does nothing to curb the rampant use 

of neuroleptic (psychiatric) drugs that are overprescribed to foster children as 

delightful chemical lobotomies to make them manageable so they can be 

warehoused with DHS-crony corporations in patient harvesting schemes. 

 

Every employee at DHS needs to be sent to a gas chamber. 


